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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 11:46 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Testimony for HB 2269

  

From: Gregg Kleiner 

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 11:45:53 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: Patrino Beth 

Subject: Testimony for HB 2269 

Hi Beth,  

 

Clean air (and water) is critical, which is why I'm submitting testimony for support of HB 2269, which – as you know – funds 

the vital work of Cleaner Air Oregon. DEQ is already overworked, so receiving the funding from this bill is vital, especially in 

light of the fact the federal budget cuts are poised to severely curtail environmental regulations. 

 

We must support our environmental regulators at the DEQ so that they can stand up to the deep pockets of the corporate 

power brokers, and Keep Oregonians Safe, and supplied with clean, safe air and water.  

 

Thank you for listening to WE THE PEOPLE not the profits of the corporations! 

 

Thanks for all you do for Oregon,  

 

--Gregg 

Gregg Kleiner 

940 SE Alexander Ave. 

Corvallis, OR  97333 


